
 

 

 

 

   
 

Dear P.S. 234 Families, 

 

Parent Teacher Conferences will be held starting from May 7, 2020 to May 22, 2020. 

 

Your child’s teacher will be in contact with you to arrange appointments based on a mutually 

agreed upon time. Conferences can be virtual or by telephone. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at jbrown112@schools.nyc.gov 

 

 

Thank you, 

Jabari Brown 

Parent Coordinator 
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